

Dear Parents & Carers,

I am delighted to be able to introduce myself to you as the new interim Chair of Governors for Parklands. I would like to take this opportunity to thank the outgoing chair of governors, Mrs Josie Vass, for her hard work in the school. She has made sure that the transition to an academy within the Trust was smooth, and enabled a fantastic start for the children and staff. We are all very enthusiastic about the opportunities that will be on offer for the children as we move forward.

I have many years of experience in school governance, and I am looking forward to supporting the team in building a long-term strategy for governance within the school. We will shortly be holding a parent governor election, so if you are interested in working as a school governor, please look out for this opportunity. Our aim is to ensure that we have a strong local governing body in place to support and challenge as the school continues to develop.

If you have any questions about governance here at Parklands, please do get in touch with me via the school office on admin@parklands.northants.sch.uk

Kind regards

Trevor Fidler